
 

November 9, 2022 

 

Re: Carlson Pkwy and 6th Avenue Street Improvements 

  

Dear Property Owner/Current Resident: 

 

The City of Plymouth will no longer be making improvements to 6th Avenue and Carlson Parkway during 

the 2023 construction season. These improvements were proposed in 2021 to be included with the 

Gleason Lake Drive, Niagara Lane, and Kingsview Lane project, but have since been removed from the 

project and placed back onto the City’s Capital Improvement Plan for a future project. Notification of the 

future project will be sent at a later date prior to construction.   

 

Please contact either of the individuals below with any questions, concerns, or comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

CITY OF PLYMOUTH 

 

 

 

Nick Amatuccio, P.E.     Mike Payne, P.E. 

Project Manager     Assistant City Engineer 

Bolton & Menk      City of Plymouth 

612-965-3926      763-509-5538 

nickam@bolton-menk.com     mpayne@plymouthmn.gov  
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